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Auxiliary Service Return to Campus Updates 

August 13, 2020 

Return to Campus – As each department of Auxiliary Services prepares for students to return to campus, we 

want to assure you that the safety of our students, faculty/staff and members of our university community. 

Please take note that throughout all of our retail and dining areas we’re encouraging cashless payments all at 

points-of-sale to help stop the spread of COVID-19 and ensure your safety. 

Dining – Dining plans have been adjusted to offer more to-go options and give students meals per week in the 

residential dining facilities. Through a partnership with Starship Technologies, delivery robots will bring your 

favorites from Market St. Deli, Starbucks, Sushi with Gusto and more to your location. Eagle Dining will also 

offer 3 & 5 meal dining plans aimed at providing commuters, non-traditional students, faculty and staff with 

an easy, affordable way to grab a meal at any residential dining facility while on campus. For more 

information, visit GeorgiaSouthern.edu/dining. 

Cards – Eagle Card Services has worked diligently to get online photo submission links to new students for fall 

2020. Some of these cards with pictures submitted after the deadline are available at each Eagle Card Center 

for pick-up and/or onsite printing. Purchasing an EagleXpress package or making a deposit ensures you have a 

cashless method of payment throughout Georgia Southern University. For more information, visit 

GeorgiaSouthern.edu/eaglecard. 

Health – Services offered by our health centers are available through telehealth visits as well as in-person. 

Please visit My.GeorgiaSouthern to set up an appointment and they will work with you to see if an in-person 

visit is necessary. Health Services will offer FREE COVID-19 testing for students of Georgia Southern University. 

For more information, visit GeorgiaSouthern.edu/health. 

Parking – Changes to the bus transit system on the Statesboro Campus allow Parking and Transportation to 

maintain safety and social/physical distancing guidelines. Masks are required when riding the bus, routes have 

been adjusted and seating reduced to ensure safety. E-Citations will be issued to reduce in-person contact. For 

more information, visit GeorgiaSouthern.edu/parking. 

Retail – University Store now manages the bookstores on the Statesboro and Armstrong campuses. This 

creates a seamless textbook purchasing process for all students of Georgia Southern University. Curbside pick-

up is currently offered on Statesboro campus. Visit GSUStore.com for all your textbook and Georgia Southern 

merchandise needs. 

Housing – Georgia Southern University students living in residence halls will receive two (2) masks, a 

thermometer and lanyards for free provided by the University. Guest visits will be restricted due to social 

distancing, but areas throughout each residence hall will be sanitized regularly to prevent the spread of 

COVID-19. For more information, visit GeorgiaSouthern.edu/housing. 
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